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Information letter n°3-2005 
February 8, 2005 

Ladies and gentlemen, 
 
1) 2005 J/C World Championships in Linz (AUT) 

 
As in the previous years, the accreditations of the fencers, chiefs of 
delegations, trainers and medical staff will be produced before the 
World Championship and not on the spot.  
 
Therefore, the delegations are requested to send the photo in colour 
(jpg or tif files) of all the participants mentioned above by 
electronic mail to georges.palfi@free.fr, before March 11, 2005. 
The first name, name and nationality of each person must be indicated 
on the files. 

 
 

2) 2004-2005 calendar 
The junior competitions at women’s and men’s épée scheduled 
to be held in Ashkelon (ISR) will both be held on March 12, 2005 
and not on March 12 and 13, 2005. 
 
 

3) FIE Licences; reminder 
Article o.54 of the Rules 
« The organisers of all official competitions must, at risk of a penalty of 
a fine of 1000 Euros/1500 CHF, refuse any entry of either fencer or 
referee not in possession of an FIE licence valid for the current 
season». 
 
 

 
René Roch 
President 

 

 
 


